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DIANA SENSATION
And you brought the whole room with you?

CLAIRE VIEW
Why the fifth degree?

DIANA SENSATION
Its suspicious!

DISARRAY
(Pulling out some costumes)

Oh, leave her alone, Diana. She's giving her shit 
away. For free!

DIANA SENSATION
Mhm.

CLAIRE VIEW
You girls help yourself to anything. No catch, I 
promise.

LADY OLIVIA MONROE
Even I gotta admit, it seems suspicious, Claire. Why 
are you giving all this away? You could make some 
good money from selling this?

CLAIRE VIEW
Can't a queen give things away?

LADY OLIVIA MONROE
Not unless she's quitting.

DIANA SENSATION
Quitting?

CLAIRE VIEW
I'm not quitting... officially.

DIANA SENSATION
(Phew)

Oh, okay. Just unofficially. Nothing to worry about. 
Divas quit unofficially all the time. They either 
need a break or are going to "summer camp." Which is 
it?

DISARRAY
Oh my god, you're on the show? That's so exciting!

CLAIRE VIEW
I am most definitely not on any show.
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DISARRAY
That's exactly what someone who got on the show would 
say.

NICK
You're quitting quitting?

CLAIRE VIEW
I didn't want to do this here or now, but yes, I'm 
quitting drag. I've been doing this for many, many 
years. I'm tired. Exhausted, actually. I've had a 
very full and wonderful career. I've gotten to do all 
kinds of amazing things for someone who has never 
been on a particular television show. I traveled, I 
twirled, but at the end of the day I want to settle 
down. I want to find peace and relax. I can't keep 
putting my body through this. I think its time I slow 
it down.

DIANA SENSATION
What do you mean slow down? You're younger than me!

CLAIRE VIEW
I can still be tired, girl!

DIANA SENSATION
You better not be telling us you're quitting tonight.

CLAIRE VIEW
I'm not quitting before the show.

(to BRANDI NEUX)
You okay, sweetie?

NICK
Yeah... I just...

(beat)
Can I put the wig on now?

DISARRAY takes the wig off the wig stand and 
places it on BRANDI NEUX's head. DISARRAY begins 
putting pins in it.

NICK
Ow!

DISARRAY
Sorry! Just want to make sure its secure!

NICK
To my brain?
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